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From: Cindy Capra <cindycapranp@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 3:58 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: Support - H-5515

The Honorable Evan P. Shanley
House State Government and Elections Committee

RE: Support - H-5515
Dear Chairman Shanley,

My name is Cindy Capra and | am a resident of Barrington,RI. | am writing to express my strong
support of H-5515.

| am in support of H-5515 because it is critical that we move forward to remove remaining barriers to
voting access in RI.

This resolution would put the ballot question before voters at the next general election in November
2026, asking them to eliminate the 30-day voter registration deadline from the Rhode Island
Constitution. Only then can the General Assembly enact legislation like same-day voter registration.
H-15515 is just one step bringing RI closer to pro-voter reforms we must have at this critical time in
history.

| urge the House State Government and Elections Committee to pass H-5515.
Thank you for your consideration.

Cindy Capra
Barrington, RI



